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Headteacher’s Message 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have had a lovely week at school.  It has 
been wonderful, again, to see the children 
engaging with their learning and to catch up 
with them during lunchtimes.  
 
 
School Council 
 
I met with the school council this week.  
They have been given the task of finding out 
what the children in their class would like in 
the playground.  They came up with some 
super ideas already but I am sure there are 
more.  Please talk to your child at home 
about this so that they can share their ideas 
with their class councillor, ready for our next 
meeting.  
 
PTA AGM 
 
This week I met with members of the PTA to 
plan the events over the course of the year.  
We have some very exciting opportunities 
planned for you and your child over the 
coming months. 
Thank you also for supporting the school 
today by sending your child in wearing home 
clothes and a small change donation.  
 
Planned Industrial Action 
 
An email has been sent today from both 
myself and Mrs Ford, Headteacher of Mill 
Rythe Infant School.  Please do take the 
time to read it as it outlines key information 
about the planned industrial action.  
 
School Uniform and PE kit 
 
When out and about in the community, 
comments are always made about how 
smart our pupils look.  However, I have 
noticed a small number of children coming 
into school in clothes and footwear which 
are not in line with our school uniform policy. 
I have included this as an attachment for 
your convenience.  If you are not able to 
provide your child with the appropriate 
uniform, please do get in contact with the 
school.  
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
  
29 Jan Closing date for booking 
Parents’ Evening Slots 
 
1 Feb Industrial Action 
 
2 Feb Love of Festivals Day 
 
2 Feb Parents’ Evening 
 
8 Feb Parents’ Evening 
 
2 Mar World Book Day 
 
7 Mar Roving Book Shop 
 
10 Mar Non School Uniform 
 
17 Mar Mothers’ Day Sale 
 
24 Mar End of Spring Clubs 
 
28 Mar Easter Bring & Buy Sale 

INSET DAYS 
  

5th June 2023 

House Points 
For the week 

 
Hardy:  275 
Nelson:  251 
Trafalgar: 237 
Victory:  262 

 
Parents’ Evening 
 
We are delighted that parents’ evenings 
are always well attended at Mill Rythe 
Junior School.  I speak on behalf of the 
teaching team when I say that it is always 
a pleasure to share and celebrate the 
achievements of the children in their 
class with their parents. 
Slots are open!  
Our spring term slots are open.  Please 
do check your emails for the information 
needed to book a slot.  If you have any 
trouble, please do call the office who will 
be more than happy to assist. Please 
note the closing date for booking is 
Sunday 29th January. 
 
Request for Volunteers 
 
We would love to have some volunteers 
to hear our children read.  Do you have 
an hour or two free each week?  If so, 
please do leave your name and contact 
details with the school office and Mrs 
Brydon will be in touch shortly.  Please 
note that we will require a DBS check to 
be completed.  
 
Farm  
 
We have been able to supply our 
chickens with a much larger and much 
needed coup.  Now our chickens are 
enjoying more space while inside and are 
even able to see the children playing 
through the windows! Thank you to Mr 
Blake and Mr Miles for assembling this 
over their lunchtimes.  
 
I do hope you have a lovely weekend and 
I look forward to seeing you all on 
Monday 
 
 
Mrs Maxwell 
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